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SHORT-TERM JOINT STAFF TRAINING EVENT IN SPAIN EVALUATION

We have received replies from the 10 participant teachers in the event: 

· 94% of the teachers feel the effectiveness of the activity was excellent and they underline the good-practice exchange, learning about a different European school organization, and discussing approach to secondary education as indicators.
· 94% of the teachers feel the activities were very relevant. The first short-term staff training event was necessary to start working with key competences. 
· Also 94% of the teachers feel that the activity met the objectives of the project and they use the outputs produced as an indicator. They also think that the host school, teachers and other stakeholders responsible for the activities worked really hard to plan a really good agenda in order to achieve the project objectives.
· Teachers participating in the staff-training took the most from the experience and are trying to apply the approaches that we discussed. Values such us working on shared ideas and collaboration between European colleagues were present in the training event and we all feel we achieved high-quality results together. 

CONCLUSIONS

This first mobility event was key to ensure the success of the project. Before the event, we held a productive project meeting in which we discussed the future project activities, the methods of working with families and other stakeholders, as well as the progress of the project. 

This staff training event in Spain covered not only the planned training on the three allocated key competences, but it also offered an in-depth introduction to key competences at European level, which lead to the production of a presentation, an article and infographics material. 

Furthermore, there was good balance between the working days and the cultural days. Teachers visited Cordoba as well as Seville, capital of the Southern region, to grasp the most important local cultural elements. 

Overall, the first exchange was a successful event. In terms of dissemination, the event was publicised in an article in the local press. 
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